
CITY OF KELOWNA

MEMORANDUM

Date: November 5, 2003
File No.: 5480-08

To: City Manager

From: Chair of Kelowna Parking Committee

Subject: Free Saturday Parking in December

RECOMMENDATION:

THAT Council approve free on-street parking in the Downtown area during Saturdays in
December, 2003.

BACKGROUND:

For the past seven years the City has approved free Saturday parking during December in the
Downtown area.  This has been done as a Christmas promotion and at the request of the
Downtown Kelowna Association.

The Association has requested the City’s approval for free parking again this year.  A copy of
their letter is attached.

The Kelowna Parking Committee considered and supported this request at their October 23,
2003 meeting.

_________________________________________
Colin Day
Chair, Kelowna Parking Committee

Attachment


